[bookmark: _GoBack]As the current PTA board members are moving on with their children, we are hoping to be replaced by new, dedicated parents to continue bringing back the Buzz. We are sadly leaving but our hearts will forever remain at this school. 
It has been a wonderful experience serving our Woodworth Hornets and becoming part of a wonderful community of parents, teachers, students and administration.
Three years ago, when our children first began a new journey, what we thought would be daunting turned out amazing! We would like to attribute this to Ms. Rima Hassan.  With her confidence, courage and tough decisions, Woodworth has become a wonderful place, despite what we all hear around the district.  Ms. Hassan, and our assistant principals these past three years, along with our amazing teachers, are doing an outstanding job of taking care of our children and making Woodworth a place that embodies respect, positivity, passion, and kindness. Let’s not forget the most devoted office staff, taking care of our children as if their own. 
There is no other Middle School that we would have liked our children to attend.
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for bringing back the Buzz! We have been able to build memories here that will never be forgotten.  
Woodworth PTA
